Melissa Palmer

From: NOPEC Sponsorship <no-reply@email.zenginehq.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 05, 2018 11:33 AM

To: mpalmer@russelitownship.us

Subject: Sponsorship Request Application Approved

Congratulations! Your NOPEC Sponsorship application for Russell Township Board of Trustees has been
approved. Your sponsorship request of $1500 will be paid out no later than the end of 2" Quarter 2018 to the
bank account provided in your application. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at
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Tony Ramos

Sponsorships@NOPEC.org
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